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Ref: FOI-012025-0001367 
 
Date: 18.2.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please see response 
below. 
 
  
1. Total agency spend for Doctors between August 2024 – Present £1,640,886 (Period = 01/08/24 – 
31/01/25) 
 
2. The breakdown of this spend by grade of doctor i.e. Consultant/SPR/SHO/GP and also specialty i.e. 
respiratory/cardiology 
 

 

 
 
3. Total off framework spend for the same period  - £0 
 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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4. Breakdown of grade and department the off framework spend was used in. -  Not Applicable 
5. The breakdown of spend between Direct Engagement placements and Non Direct Engagement 
placements.  -   Direct Engagement £1,536,934, Non Direct Engagement £103,952 
 
6. Of the non direct engagement spend – what departments and grade of doctor was this used in?       
- All Emergency Medicine Staff Grade Doctors. 
 
7. List of all of the Service/General Managers and rota Co-Ordinator’s at the trust including 
departments they look after. 
 
The Trust does not have single a list with the specific details requested but a list of structures can be 
found on the Trust’s external website  
Directorate structures - The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 

https://www.dgft.nhs.uk/about-us/board-of-directors/directorate-structures/
mailto:dgft.dpo@nhs.net
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